
<ruscettf@mail.nih.gov>
Date: January 9, 2009 at 3:34:41 PM PST
To: Judy Mikovits 
Subject: paper #2,3

Hide original message
 

________________________________

From: Judy Mikovits 
Sent: Fri 1/9/2009 10:15 AM
To: Ruscetti, Francis (NIH/NCI) [E]
Subject: Fwd: project update

Frankie
see our conversation below..can we try 9 or 10am on the 19th (I know our party is 
around noon)?? 
judy

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Michael Dean <dean@ncifcrf.gov>
Date: Fri, Jan 9, 2009 at 6:26 AM
Subject: Re: project update
To: Judy Mikovits 

Hi,

Sounds good. My daughter and I were thinking of going to the inauguration on the 
20th, but I am free anytime on the 19th.

We finally got all the chips scanned. Now we need to compile the data and start 
looking at it. Malasky's scanner died twice, making this difficult. The RNAseL info 
is also getting put together.

Mike 

At 05:24 PM 1/8/2009, you wrote:

   Hello Mike



   Happy New Year!
   I will be in Frederick (largely for family) on Saturday January 17- noon Tuesday 
January 20th. We have some new and very exciting data with regard to the RNaseL 
aspect of our patient cohort. If you happen to be in town and would like to get 
together for lunch or a brief meeting Tuesday morning with Frank and myself 
please let me know.
   
   Best regards,
   Judy
   

Dr. Michael Dean
Cancer and Inflammation Program
National Cancer Institute
Bld. 560, Rm. 21-18
Frederick, MD 21702


